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THURSDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2022 

ITEM# 9-8 

KMS/KHS RESTROOM RETROFIT FOR PRIVACY AND SECURITY 

*************************************************************** 

At the last board meeting, Jason Derricott of Starr Corporation presented options and answered 

questions regarding privacy stalls and screens for the toilets and urinals in our secondary 

restrooms that would provide privacy and security. Additionally, this would allow for security 

cameras in the “common area” of the restrooms to help monitor this location where we have 

experienced undesirable student behavior. After further research, for ADA purposes, there 

needs to be a nine inches clearance from the floor to the bottom of the partition between 

stalls. Additionally, due to fire code, there would need to be 18 inches from the ceiling to the 

top of the partition unless we move sprinkler heads.  Also, if the stalls are lengthened, the front 

of the stalls partitions (door) could go down to the floor. This would allow for cameras in the 

common areas which would not be able to view anything in the stalls for privacy reasons. This 

would provide more security in this area.  

Recommendation: Solicit three bids for installation of stalls at KHS as described above which will 

be evaluated by the board at a future board meeting.  


